



Results of the Manual Audit 
Citrus County conducted its’ first audit of election results on Wednesday, September 3, 2008 in compliance with the new Florida audit law.  The audit law requires that the canvassing board select one race at random to be manually audited in 2% of the precincts also randomly selected.  

The random selection of the race to be audited was the County Commission District 3 republican race between Joe Meek and Vicki Phillips.  The randomly selected precinct of 308 – Chassahowitzka Fire Station 12 was chosen. 
The ballots from the Election Day voting precinct were manually counted as well as the early votes, absentees and provisional ballots from precinct 308.  The manual count was reconciled to the totals tallied on Election Day.  

“The audit proved that the voting equipment counted the votes as it is designed to do.  The audit, along with other voting processes, is transparent and open for public observation.  Hopefully, the audit process will provide the public with an added level of confidence in the voting equipment and the electoral process here in Citrus County.”

